
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert  B.A.(Hons), NPQH 

E-mail: office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk 

 
 

Friday, 30th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 have been invited to attend a STEM transition day at Furness Academy on 

Friday, 7th October.   

 

During the day the children will take part in lots of fun activities and there will be 

demonstrations linked with science, technology, engineering and maths. 

 

Transport has been provided by Furness Academy and a coach will be picking the 

children and staff up at 9.00 am.  Please can you make sure that your child is 

not late to school on the day please as the coach cannot wait. 

 

Children will be provided with dinner at Furness Academy (they have been made aware 

of pupils with food allergies).  They will be back at School at around 2.00 pm. 

 

We hope the children enjoy the day. 

 

Mrs L Ellis 
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